
Our Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers theme for the Month of February is:
Super Sweat Adventure. Dancers will receive their February themed
coloring pages Thursday, February 1st - Wednesday, February 7th and
certificates Friday, February 23rd - Thursday, February 29th in their classes. 

MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

February Students of the Month & WOW Winners
Congratulations to our February Star Students of the Month, Giada
Williams & Ella Del Agostino. We are very proud of your hard work! Your
teachers will be delivering your gifts to you in class! Our WOW ticket
winners for the month of February are Arendelle Ninneman &
Annabella Eden. Congratulations! Your gifts will be waiting for you in
your classes!

Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers: 

FEBRUARY 2024

Recital Participation Forms are due soon! 
Don't miss the deadline! 
Yay! Recital season is here. It's our favorite time of the year! Recital packets
have been released in classes and are due back to the office by February
17th. If you are a new student, were absent, or need another copy, please
visit the "recital" tab on our studio website, or stop by the front desk to
pick up an information packet. If you wish to participate in our 2024
recital, please turn in your recital participation form to the front office no
later than February 17th. This years recital will be held on Saturday, June
22nd at Roseville High School. Choreography begins February 5th in
classes.

Lincolns Birthday & Presidents Day - We are OPEN! 
Local schools will observe Lincolns Birthday & President’s Day on February
12th & 19th.  Roseville Academy of Dance will be open on these days with
regular class times and office hours.  

FREE CLASS FEBRUARY
Currently enrolled students, we have a special February deal just for you!. 
For the entire month of February, you can add one additional class for FREE
(while space remains!) Act fast and join today. Check your emails or contact
our front desk for available classes & more information. 

Participation forms due February 17th



RAD TEAM CORNER

February Birthdays! 
Happy Birthday to You!

Thank you for reading our monthly newsletter. 
Be sure to follow us on social media for more studio news.

Did you know that we offer birthday parties? Roseville
Academy of Dance is the perfect place to host your
child's next party! It's affordable, fun, and hassle free ...
We even do the clean up! Choose from one of our
existing themes, or create your own! 2023 dates are filling
up. Visit our website, or ask a staff member today for
more details. We can't wait to party with you!

2/2 - 2nd Annual Competition Team Showcase
2/9 - Starbound Dance Competition Payment DUE
2/9-2/12 - Energy Dance Competition

We LOVE Dance - Spirit Week 
Join us February 12th-17th for our "We LOVE Dance Spirit Week" - 
Simply wear red, pink, purple or heart designs to class during this week
and help us celebrate our LOVE for dance! Additionally dancers can be
entered to win RAD Merchandise or a free private lesson by participating
in our WE LOVE TO DANCE CONTEST! Simply stop  by the office to grab a
paper heart and help us express why we all love to dance here at RAD. 

Buy your dancer or your Dance Bestie a Valentines
Day COOKIE-GRAM!
Celebrate LOVE TO DANCE week at RAD with a special
Squishmallow Cookie-Gram. Simply contact our front desk to
purchase. Cookies will be sent to your dancer or dance bestie at the
end of class during LOVE TO DANCE week, February 12th-17th,
Cookies are $5.00 while supplies last.

Congratulations on a wonderful showcase!

Upcoming Dates:

Congratulations to our team dancers who put on an amazing Team
Showcase Friday, February 2nd at Roseville High School. You all
danced so beautifully and we are so proud of your hard work both on
stage and in the classroom. We can’t wait to see you do it all over
again at competition. Good luck RAD DANCE TEAM DANCERS, we
love you!


